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Summer Edition - March 2018 

 
Dear TNCW Members and Tokai Residents, 
 
The past year has been a roller-coaster ride on the 
crime front in Tokai. Some months lower than in 
previous years, however other months crime 
running rampant. The biggest contributor has been 
the alarming increase in residential burglaries and 
attempted residential burglaries. These increased 
year on year by 45% and 67% respectively. This is of 
extreme concern. 
 
The TNCW want to focus on getting the Zone 
Mangers and street co-ordinators up and running in 
Tokai. This to initiate enthusiasm amongst 
neighbours and TNCW Members to look after each 
other that are close to you. 
 
We are looking for members to volunteer to take up 
the role of a Zone Manager for your area and that of 
a Street coordinator for your street. The more 
people we have involved the more effective we can 
combat crime in Tokai. We all need to be part of the 
solution and not to leave it to only a few, who are 
also, mothers, fathers, have day jobs, are involved in 
other elements of society, and have family and 
friends. If we all do a small bit, we can make a 
difference to reduce the crime in Tokai and make it a 
safer place. This is a plea to all to get involved, we 
need more members on the TNCW committee. 
 

 

 
The TNCW replaced the old and outdated cameras  
at the end of last year, many thanks to the many 
residents that contributed to make his possible. 
 
It is that time of the year when we approach the 
TNCW AGM that positions became vacant as people 
stand down after doing their bit for the community. 
 
To this end we are looking for members to put up 
their hand to get involved with the TNCW, we have 
vacancies for the following; 
 

- Secretary 
- Membership Administrator 
- Operations Manager 
- Patrols Manager 
- Administrator 
- Zone Managers – All Zones 
- Street Co-ordinators 

 
We have a dire need for members to start patrolling 
again, the more visible we are in the Tokai 
Neighbourhood the safer we will be, leading to a 
reduction in crime. 
Till next time, keep safe and get involved with your 
TNCW! 
 
Ian Basset  
Chairman 

 

 

Membership Updates! 
Please update your membership details if you have changed 

email addresses etc. New residents may join either by 
accessing the  

TNCW website - www.tncw.org.za 
or emailing membership@tncw.org.za.  

http://www.tncw.org.za/
mailto:info@tncw.org.za
https://www.facebook.com/groups/147832198615965/
http://www.tncw.org.za/
mailto:membership@tncw.org.za.
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We need more patrollers in Tokai!! 
 

There is a real need to patrol our streets in 
Tokai. The more visible we are in our streets, 
the more inclined the possible perpetrators 
will be to move onto another area that is less 
patrolled. 
 
Let us all do our bit, an hour or two a week 
will lead to less crime to Tokai. 
 
Let us all step up to the plate. As our new 
President has said “Call me!”, call me to do my 
small bit and patrol. 
 
Let us step up our patrols in Tokai!! 
 
 

TNCW Membership Fees for 2018 
The TNCW year runs from January to December and the membership fee for 2018, 
is R220 per household. The TNCW embarked on sending out Membership Invoices 
last year for the first time and this proved to be a big step in the right direction as 
a reminder to all residents that their annual membership fees are due. 
 
The TNCW had an increase in the recovery of membership fees for 2017 over that 
of 2016 of 72%, many thanks to all the TNCW members that paid for 2017. 
 
The 2018 TNCW Invoices are in the process of being processed, some members 
may note a line on the invoice if your membership fees for 2017 were not paid. 
 

TNCW Membership fees can be paid into the TNCW bank account 
 

Standard Bank 
Branch: Blue Route, Tokai 

Branch code: 025609 
Account Number: 076654923 

 

Please also consider contributing to the upkeep of the cameras in Tokai,  
a donation of R600 will be very welcome. 



 

 
Page 3 of 4  Summer Edition – March 2018 

 

ALWAYS ON PATROL 
Every time you leave the house know what you are looking for.  Be observant and aware of your surroundings. 
Have control’s number in your phone to call in suspicious vehicles or people.  
 
Whenever you leave your house be observant and ALWAYS BE ON PATROL and call in any suspicious 
behaviour to the CVIC (Constantia Valley Information Centre) control room. 
 

Place this number in your mobile phone so to have it on hand when required… 
 

CVIC CONTROL ROOM – 0860 002 669 
 

ALWAYS REPORT ANY SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY 
OR CRIME TO CVIC OUR 

CONSTANTIA VALLEY CONTROL ROOM 
 

Walk/Run for the entire Family! 
Wednesday evenings in Tokai, meet at 6pm in 
the Brocker Road Park.  
 
This event is for all ages, shapes and sizes, 
children. Bring the dogs an enjoy meeting your 
fellow Tokai neighbours. 
All levels of fitness and catered for. 
 

TNCW Annual General Meeting 
The 29th Annual General Meeting of the Tokai Neighbourhood Crime Watch will be held at the  

Tokai Community Church on 
Thursday, 22nd March at 19h30. 

 

Our Guest speaker will be  

Director Robbie Robberts 
Director for Policing and Enforcement at City of Cape Town 

Tea, coffee and snacks will be served. 

All are welcome. 
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IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
TNCW Website – www.tncw.org.za   TNCW Incident Reporting – incidents@tncw.org.za 

CVWA Website – www.cvwa.org.za   TNCW General email – info@tncw.org.za 
 

Zone Managers & Street Co-ordinators required! 
The TNCW committee is stepping up the need to patrol more in the Tokai suburb. We require zone 
mangers and street co-ordinators to get involved to assist and get this imitative off the ground. 
 
The below map of Tokai shows how the streets are divided up in the respective zones in Tokai. 
Please volunteer to take up one of these rolls. And contact Graham Tait on email 
Grahamtait@Telkomsa.net. 

 

 

http://www.tncw.org.za/
mailto:incidents@tncw.org.za
http://www.cvwa.org.za/
mailto:info@tncw.org.za
mailto:GrahamTait@Telkomsa.net

